
 
REMINDER  

From the Department of Public Works 
 

ALL BRUSH PICK-UP IS SUSPENDED DURING THE LEAF PICK UP PROGRAM FOR THE 
MONTHS OF NOVEMBER AND DECEMBER 

PLEASE DO NOT PUT BRUSH IN WITH THE LEAVES AS IT WILL DAMAGE THE LEAF VAC 
EQUIPMENT AND THEREFORE IT WILL NOT BE PICKED IT UP 

BRUSH PICK UP SCHEDULING WILL CONTINUE IN JANUARY 2025. IF YOU HAVE BRUSH IT 
CAN BE DROPPED OFF AT THE CITY’S RECYCLE YARD AT:                                                                

850 JACKSONVILLE ROAD ON WEDNESDAYS AND SATURDAYS FROM 7:30am – 2:30pm 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION REGARDING THIS MATTER 

QUESTIONS CAN BE REFERRED TO DPW AT 609-386-0754 

 


